
 

7 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent and carer 
 
We want to let you know that we have begun to publish a Student Weekly Blog, that all 
students can access via their Go4Schools account (it is listed as a Personal Development 
homework task). It has also been emailed to their school email address. 
Every week there will be useful info about the week ahead, important notices, and 
some interesting features... 
 
We would be grateful if you can encourage your young person to take a few moments each 
Sunday night, or first thing Monday, to read about what is coming up that week, and hopefully 
they will enjoy engaging with the interesting features we are publishing here too. 

This week, as well as details about the Week Ahead they can 

• try to guess which staff member gave birth in their car?! And which staff member had 
to take their trousers off in their neighbours’ hallway??! in our No Way! I Can't Believe 
It! feature 

• find out about Green Careers and jobs in the NHS in the Fast Forward to your 
Career section 

• learn why we chose Austen to be one of our House Patrons. Next week, the focus is 
on Barrow.... 

Many thanks for your support! 

 
The Carrington Team 

 
 


